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There is only one week left to enter the Bribar Guildford Grand Prix (Guildford Spectrum, September 7-8th, 2013)
 which is the first Southern Grand Prix of the season.

The 2013/14 campaign kicked-off last weekend (August 17-18th) with an explosive performance from Welshman
Ryan Jenkins at the Tees Sport Liverpool GP. The previous overall Champion made the most of 2012/13 winner
Chris Doran’s unfortunate injury absence to secure the first Men’s Singles title of the season.

Last year’s overall Women’s Singles Champion, Karina Le Fevre, also had a troublesome start to the defence of
her title as she was twice defeated by French  defender Sarah Berge in Liverpool.

To be part of the next stage in the Grand Prix calendar you can download your entry form at the link below.

However,  it needs to be in by August 29th as there will be NO LATE ENTRIES accepted.

Bribar Guildford Grand Prix Entry Form

Written by Russell Moore (August 23rd, 2013)

Downloaded From:
https://newsarchive.tabletennisengland.co.uk/news/archived/one-week-left-to-enter-bribar-guildford-gp/

https://newsarchive.tabletennisengland.co.uk/content/uploads/2013/08/GGP12-13-Ryan-Jenkins-Presentation-021.jpg
https://newsarchive.tabletennisengland.co.uk/content/uploads/2013/07/BribarGuildfordGrandPrix.pdf

